
UK&I Energy Policy Statement
This policy statement sets out our commitment to achieving best practice energy 
management standards across our organisation and applies to all colleagues and 
contractors in the UK and Ireland.

The OCS UK&I Group (being OCS UK&I Limited and its direct and indirect subsidiaries) is committed to 
leading by example; and delivering quality facility management services to our customers in a responsible 
and sustainable manner. OCS appreciates that energy use is integral to the provision of its services and as a 
result the Company is committed to the implementation and maintenance of a robust energy management 
system registered to the ISO 50001: 2018 (ISO 50001) standard. The system will be documented and 
communicated appropriately. 

OCS UK&I’s Board are committed to supporting the implementation and maintenance of the system and 
will ensure necessary resources are made available to achieve objectives and targets. A Management 
Representative has been designated and a supporting Energy Management Team established. 

Effective energy management objectives, targets and programs will be defined and implemented in line with 
this policy and the Company’s identified significant energy users. Progress will be monitored regularly using 
energy performance indicators. They will be formally reviewed annually during a management review. 

OCS is committed to continually improving energy performance within its owned and leased assets including 
buildings and vehicles. The Company is committed to becoming carbon net zero for scope 1, 2 and 3 by 
2040. OCS is also committed to procuring 100% renewable electricity for all UK&I offices and for all company 
vehicles to be electric or hybrid by 2034. The Company is committed to complying with all appropriate energy 
legislation and any other requirements, e.g. Codes of Practice. 

Energy efficiency will be considered in the purchase of products, new equipment, and services and in the 
design of products or during renovation or modification of any buildings. Our suppliers shall be informed of 
this commitment.

This policy will be reviewed on a regular basis to ensure its effectiveness, and to ensure continual 
improvement of the energy management system.
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